
April 2023

Dear Parents,

We wanted to share some exciting news about our school. As you may know, we have received
a large number of Kindergarten applications for the new school year, and our incoming Grade 1
class is smaller than usual. After careful consideration and consultation with our Principal,
Priest and Regional Education Committee, we have decided to combine the Kindergarten and
Grade One classes for the upcoming school year. This will result in a full Kindergarten class
and a Kindergarten / Grade One combined class for the 2023-24 school year.

We understand that this may be a change for some families, and we want to assure you that we
are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible. Our staff will be working
together to ensure that all students receive the attention and support they need to thrive
spiritually, academically and socially.

We believe that this decision is in the best interests of our students, and we are confident that it
will provide them with a positive learning experience. We are thrilled to be able to accommodate
many new students and we welcome all new families to our growing St. James community! If
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We appreciate
your understanding and support.

Sincerely,

The Regional Education Committee together with Father Richard (Archbishop’s Representative)
& Julie Lee (Principal)


